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Please distribute this alert to any users within your agency who are responsible for personnel administration, organization management and processing human resource transactions in SAP.


AFSCME Local 2607 and 2606 Merger

· Information regarding the merger of AFSCME Locals 2607 and 2606.


Effective immediately, AFSCME Local 2607 has merged into Local 2606. As a result, Local 2607 has been abolished and no longer exists.

All active positions and employees previously under Local Code 2607 have been transitioned to Local Code 2606 on the following dates:

· Pay Area Z3 – Effective 06/20/2020 

In addition, both union locals have been renamed in SAP as follows:

· Local 2607 – “DO NOT USE DISTRICT 6-0 TECH SERVICES”
· Local 2606 – “DISTRICT 5-0 & 6-0 TECHNICAL SERVICES”


Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding AFSCME Local 2607 and 2606 Merger, please submit an HR help desk ticket in the personnel administration category.
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